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You cannot be serious! 

We in Central Oregon do not need everyone from 

Portland and Salem deciding our taxes and our issue for us.  We need to handle our 

local things locally. 

 We do not want any more interference from big city.  Just because they want it in 

Portland it may not suit our area.  With all respect, you have no idea what we want or 

need, but we don’t want you deciding for us.  We can vote in our own budgets just 

like we always have, and make our own decisions.  You have proven time and again 

that you do not understand our area.  This sounds like a money grab. 

 

Thank you. 


